
 

 

  

 

 

 

August 9th 2023 

Dear Colleague 

Inquiry into the public health approach to preventing gender-based violence 

The Equality and Social Justice Committee is carrying out an inquiry into the public health approach 
to preventing gender-based violence. Further details on our work to-date, including the terms of 
reference, are available on our website. 

One question which has been raised is how statutory services deal with allegations of gender-based 
violence internally. We would therefore be grateful if you could set out what procedures you have in 
place for handling allegations of gender-based violence raised by or against employees. 

We would also welcome any views you may have on our terms of reference more broadly. 

As we are approaching the end of our evidence gathering, we would be grateful to receive your 
response by 29 August 2023 if possible. 

Yours sincerely 
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Jenny Rathbone MS 
Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


